Planning Statement 19th Dec 2016 


Point 1 – construction materials

Just to clarify, the windows and doors will be made of timber, not PVC in response to your previous point that no PVC is allowed. The contractor has confirmed timber will be used. 

Point 2 – Foundations	
[bookmark: _GoBack]We considered removing the current patio due to the Permitted Development guidelines however if it’s possible we would also prefer to keep this in place and build the shed on top of this rather than dig down given Permitted Development rules don’t apply in this instance. 
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